
  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Break In at Enderby insurance office Under Investigation 

 
ENDERBY, BC (December 29, 2021) –  Officials with SASCU Insurance are meeting with local police 
authorities to assist in the investigation of an early morning break in at the Enderby SASCU Insurance 
location. 
 
No staff or Members were on site during the incident. 
 
SASCU is working with RCMP on their investigation. The Enderby office will remain closed during this 
time with anticipated re-opening Thursday, December 30, 2021. Updates to be posted to SASCU’s 
website (www.sascu.com) and Facebook page. 
 

ABOUT SASCU 
SASCU Financial Group offers a broad range of personal and business financial services through SASCU 
Credit Union and its three lines of business, SASCU Insurance, SASCU Wealth and Commercial banking. 
SASCU Credit Union branches are in Sicamous and Sorrento, plus two in Salmon Arm. Insurance offices 
are located in Salmon Arm and Enderby.  Established in 1946, SASCU has more than 19,000 members, 
150 staff and $900 million in assets. In addition, SASCU stewards $235 million in client investments and 
serves more than 5,000 insurance customers.  Learn more at sascu.com 
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